
Dear Sir/Madam,

After reading in the Australian Financial Review about a completely disgusting development of 
units at Palm Beach which if allowed would change the character of the northern beaches 
forever I was even more flabbergasted when I saw the development application shows an 
application in respect of a private dwelling.

Councils and politician's then wonder why the public has no faith in our elected officials.

Kind regards

Peter Gorrie
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